
 

Counseling session for admissions in MBBS at HIMSR 

will be on 21, 22, and 23 August 2015. Please visit the 

University website for detail. 

 

If eligible for counseling, please reply to this e-mail 

on rdmehra98@hotmail.com by sending a return mail.  

 

In case of any query, please feel free to call 9899969390 

 

HIMSR, Jamia Hamdard 

 

Best wishes 

mailto:rdmehra98@hotmail.com

